
Join us at Hope Christian Church for this special free seminar hosted in 
partnership with the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children 

(NCMEC). Technology is at our finger tips for ease of living and efficiency. 
Learn cutting edge tips to protect your child and family.  

RSVP at www.TheHopeConnection.org by Wednesday, April 19th. 

For more information, please contact the church office at 240-845-0388.

Children & The Internet
Free Parent Seminar
Saturday, April 22nd

1:00pm-3:00pm

6251 Ammendale Road
Beltsville, Maryland 20705
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